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implementation best suits such assessments. However, we recognize that some entities
likely would encounter extensive operational burdens and costs in implementing the
Proposed Standard under a full retrospective transition method. Therefore, we are not
opposed to a prospective presentation change for this standard.

We suggest the Board allow early adoption by all issuers. We believe this would more
quickly lead to financial statements that reflect more relevant analytical information for
use in our financial metrics and statistics.
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We thank you for the opportunity to provide our comments on the Proposed Standard. If
you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

Neri Bukspan

Executive Managing Director, Chief Quality Officer, and Chief Accountant
Standard & Poor’s

neri_bukspan@standardandpoors.com

(212) 438-1792
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Joyce Joseph

Managing Director, Corporate & Government Ratings
Standard & Poor’s

joyce joseph@standardandpoors.com

(212) 438-1217

Shripad Joshi

Director, Corporate & Government Ratings
Standard & Poor’s

shripad joshi(@standardandpoors.com
(212) 438-4069

McGRAW-HILL 5 www.standardandpoors.com





